
All Homeowners Are Invited 

Dear Seabrook Village Residents, 

You are invited to actively participate in shaping the future of our community! Your voice matters, 

and we want to ensure that your questions, concerns, and suggestions are heard. In preparation for 

our upcoming HOA Board of Directors meeting, we are offering you the opportunity to submit your 

questions in advance. 

Submit Your Questions: Share your thoughts, concerns, or inquiries. Simply email your questions to 

seabrookvillageassoc@gmail.com or call the phone line, 508-457-5525. This allows the Board to 

address your queries thoroughly during the meeting. 

Save the Date: Our next HOA Board of Directors meeting is scheduled for January 23, 2024 at 6:00 

p.m. We encourage you to attend the 30-Minute Open Session at the beginning of each meeting. 

This is your chance to meet the Board, ask questions in person, and engage in a transparent 

conversation about community matters. 

The courtesy of your RSVP is appreciated to ensure the venue is large enough to accommodate 

everyone expressing an interest in attending. Please email or call with your name, address, and 

number attending by January 15, 2024. 

Location: To Be Determined. We will post the location at the mailbox kiosk and on the website once 

we have an estimated attendance number.  

Open Session Time: 6:00 p.m. 

Please note that the Open Session is limited to 30 minutes, so we recommend arriving a bit early if 

you have specific questions you'd like to address during this time. 

Thank you for your active involvement in making Seabrook Village an even better place to call home. 

Your participation is key to our community's success, and we look forward to hearing from you soon! 

Seabrook Village HOA Board of Directors 


